
 

 
 
 
 
 

27th November 2023 
Staffing Update 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I’m writing to provide you with a staffing update following two further appointments that 
have been made in school.  
 
As you know, we said goodbye to Mrs Barnes earlier this term. I’m very pleased to welcome 
Mrs Grady to our school team as our new Level 3 Teaching Assistant. Mrs Grady has 
significant experience as a class teacher in schools, so will be a fantastic addition to our 
support staff. She will be joining us in a few weeks’ time.  
 
In addition to Mrs Grady, we welcome Mrs Tressler to our staff as an additional breakfast 
club assistant, starting with us in January. Mrs Tressler worked previously in school as a 
teaching assistant and lunchtime supervisor, so knows the school, staff and some of our 
older pupils well.   
 
I’m sure you’ll join me in welcoming them to our school community.  
 
Thank you,  

 
 
 
 

Mr Holmes 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


